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WISCONSIN - Over $200 million in savings is available next year thanks to our urging of
insurance companies to follow new federal guidelines that will have $0 deductibles on
prescriptions, doctor visits, mental health/substance use disorder treatments and more!

  

Basically, thanks to your support, we've helped make sure tens of thousands of Wisconsinites
will have access to new coverage options ("Low Out-of-Pocket health plans") starting in
November that will have 
$0 deductibles on prescriptions, doctor visits and more
.

  

We have successfully urged five insurance companies to offer these plans next year. A move
we estimate will save Wisconsinites over $200 million next year in lower deductibles and
out-of-pocket health costs!

  

Watch our video  below:
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ADD YOUR NAME, and help us celebrate this good news by (1) sharing this link with others,
you'll be asked after signing, (2) inviting us to speak to a gathering about this and other
campaigns [you'll receive an email], and (3) Consider joining our Organizing Cooperative! You'll
be redirected after adding your name to learn more.
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https://youtu.be/GrQZt6wdUXk

